
Justice Centre | 19 Aitken Street 

DX SX10088 | Wellington 

T 04 918 8800 | F 04 918 8820 
contactus@justice.govt.nz | www.justice.govt.nz 

 
21 November 2022 
 

       
     

 
Andrew Lewis 
fyi-request-21069-77886c44@requests.fyi.org.nz    
           

Our ref: OIA 100905 

 
Dear Andrew 

Official information Act request: COVID-19 Public Health Response Act 2020 

Thank you for your email of 7 November 2022, requesting the following information under the 
Official Information Act (the Act) 1982: 

All information on file which relates to the impact assessment for the Covid 19 Health 
Response Act 2020 

We have transferred your request to the Ministry of Health under section 14 of the Act, as the 
information requested is believed to be more closely connected with its functions. 

You have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act. 
The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at info@ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Antony Paltridge 
Team Leader, Ministerial Services and Relations 


